












Strategies we have in place to ensure that first and foremost girls achieve personal excel-
lence and be the best they can be.
•  We expect every student to have achieved a minimum of 16-20 NCEA credits in total 
by the end of term one. 
 We have found that once students gain some credits, it signals to them that they are 
capable of achieving the qualification and encourages them to put the effort in to com-
plete their course. Teachers are reorganising their programmes so where ever possible, 
students are able to achieve at least a few credits in each subject this term. 
•  The deadline is the deadline. 
 When deadlines become flexible, it is a very human tendency to procrastinate. This 
simply pushes the work back. Students need to understand that if they do not hand an 
assessment in by the deadline, then they lose the opportunity to achieve those credits.
 •  Assessment turnarounds. 
  Teachers are endeavouring to stick to a two week turnaround for assessments. Timely 
feedback on assessments ensure that students are able to take advantage of resubmis-
sion and reassessment opportunities. (Sometimes a two week turnaround is not always 
possible because of NZQA check marking and moderation processes, nevertheless that 
is our aim.
 •  One student at a time monitoring. 
 We expect students to take responsibility for their own learning and to be recording as-
sessments, due dates and credit tallies in their homework diaries. At the same time, the 
Senior Leadership Team , Heads of Faculty  and Deans  keep a close watch on each stu-
dent’s progress. If we have concerns, intervention strategies and extra support is put in 
place to ensure every student achieves. 

When school and home work together with the student, the chances of achieving to po-
tential increases significantly. 

Parent forums 
Each term we will hold a parent forum as an opportunity for parents to be informed, raise 
concerns and give feedback to our work at RGHS. There are no jobs given out at a 
parent forum and everyone is welcome to attend. At the initial parent forum on Thursday 
17 March, 7:00pm in the Staffroom, we will be focusing on the strategic direction for 
RGHS. 

Involvement outside the classroom.
WeWe offer a huge range of extra cultural and sporting opportunities and while many staff 
use personal time to ensure these happen, we are also reliant on parents and others in 
the community to contribute. If you are able to help in any way, such as being a helper 
coaching or managing a sports team, we would love to hear from you. A phone call to 
the office and you will be directed to the right person.

2016 University Graduates

Congratulations to the following 11 past students from Rotorua Girls’ High School who 
graduated with tertiary qualifications in December 2016.     


















